
 

Staff Award and Success News 

ICT Mahidol staff received an honorable mention award for the photography 

competition under the theme "Come Back Together" at the “2023 MU Games” 

 

The Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT 
Mahidol) would like to congratulate Miss Sirirat Wittayakunsatid, Audio-Visual Technical Officer, 
whose photograph entitled “Result” winning the “Honorable Mention Award” with a 
certificate, and 500 THB, for the photography competition under the theme "Come Back 
Together" at the “2023 MU Games”. The award was presented by Prof. Wachira Kochakarn, 
M.D. FACS., Vice President for Human Resource Development at the closing ceremony of the 
“2023 MU Games” on April 5, 2023 at the Digital Smart Gymnasium, Mahidol University, Salaya. 

The photography competition under the theme “Come Back Together” was held as 
part of the “2023 MU Games”, the annual sports competition of Mahidol University staff. This 
year’s activity provided an opportunity for Mahidol University staff and the general public to 
capture memories and impressions that reflect the energy, happiness, fun, and competitive 
atmosphere of the “2023 MU Games”. This year, a total of 37 participants submitted 232 
photographs for the competition. 

 
Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/together-come-back-photo-contest/ 
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